
 

PetrOmbudsman beyond barriers 

 

The first idea I had in mind when I first joined PetrOmbudsman in March 2014 was to 

take this department as far and as high as possible. 

In this period, one of my personal objectives and at the same time a goal of the 

department is achieved. 

This blog article was born because we want to share our accomplishment with our dear 

ones. Thus, I am pleased to share with you the impressions about the launch of 

PetrOmbudsman services in Sofia within the OMV Bulgaria subsidiary. 

Because we want everyone to be able to use this channel, on July 26-27, 2021, 

PetrOmbudsman overcame national barriers, presenting and offering his services to 

our colleagues from OMV Bulgaria. 

Sofia is a beautiful city, surprisingly I could say, and with the necessary guidance, we 

managed to discover perhaps the most beautiful part of it. We found here a beautiful, 

welcoming team, opened to new, flexible, who is willing to help and especially to 

actively listen. Although both the PetrOmbudsman presentation on the first day and 

the “Assertive Communication” mini workshop on the next day took place in a mixed 

system, physical and virtual, we had smiles, professionalism and involvement. 

It was not easy for us to overcome our own emotions, nor for our colleagues in Bulgaria 

to accept a new concept, a new challenge, but we learned that everything is possible 

when the soul and the mind are open. ☺ 

We did the first step - launching services. New things and activities follow in this 

magical journey. For example, PetrOmbudsman will be part of the “Wellbeing” 

initiative, a motivational activity with a personal development flavor, quarterly carried 

out by the colleagues from Bulgaria. 

You see, passion, enthusiasm, professionalism are key elements in any activity, but 

without support, all this would be in danger of remaining simple feelings and not 

materializing in any way. For this reason, we feel the need to thank the management 

from Bucharest and from Sofia, for all the support provided. Today's special thanks go 

to Dec, as he likes to be called, a beautiful person both outside and inside, who shared 

his professional and personal experience, making the launch of PetrOmbudsman a 

truly special event.  

We will keep you updated on this topic and we hope that you will join us in our new 

and exciting adventure. 

#PetrOmbudsman#Outofthebox 

 


